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January 30, 2013
Ms. Larraine Segil

Rockin' Grandma Music

Dear Ms. Segil,

As we reflect on the holiday season of 2012 we want to take a moment to
express our sincere appreciation for your generosity. Your donation brought many smiles to the patients
and families at Arnold Palmer Medical Center throughout Christmas Eve and Christmas Day.

The toys we received over the holidays were used in our Santa Sacks. This year, we were able to provide
some holiday magic to over 250 babies, children and teens. This was only possible due to the efforts from
individuals and groups in the community, such as you. The photos above show a sample of Santa’s
workshop in process of getting organized along with finished Santa sacks that were prepared for delivery to
our young patients. :

As you know, hospitalization can be stressful. Your support and participation plays an extremely important
role in the care we provide by offering something positive and entertaining in the midst of this great stress
and uncertainty. The gifts you have given allowed us to provide some fun and comfort to those in the
hospital over the holidays, which ultimately lifted their spirits and brought happiness to their day. The
compassion you demonstrated through your donation was a reflection of a caring and generous contribution
to the well-being of all babies and children who are undergoing medical care.

Thank you again for your kindness and for remembering Arnold Palmer Medical Center. We wish you the
best in health and happiness in the year to come.

Sincerely,

Thedct

Dena Pichardo Sheri Mosely
Donor Relations Manager Child Life Program Manager

Gift Date: 12/18/2012

Items/Services Donated: CD's and books

Program: APH Child Life Program

Donor Determined Value: No Value Determined by Donor

CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE FOUNDATION ARE DEDUCTIBLE FOR INCOME TAX PURPOSES TO THE EXTENT ALLOWED BY LAW.
THE FOUNDATION RECOMMENDS THAT YOU CONSULT WITH YOUR TAX ADVISOR CONCERNING ALLOWABLE DEDUCTIONS. A
COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER
SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE, 800-435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY
ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. THE FOUNDATION IS A REGISTERED CHARITABLE
ORGANIZATION (CH577).
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